
WWM HOSTS WEBINAR ON DECEMBER 4, 2012 ENTITLED
“PRIVACY BREACHES & INSURANCE: 2012 THE YEAR IN REVIEW
& 2013 WHAT LIES AHEAD.”

Join us on December 4, 2012 at 10:00 C.S.T. for “Privacy Breaches & Insurance: 2012 The Year in Review &
2013 What Lies Ahead,” the sixth webinar in our Webinar Series on Cyber and Privacy Breaches and their
Insurance Impact.

Our 6th webinar (PDF) will take a look at what 2012 meant for privacy breaches and their insurance impact,
plus a preview of the emerging issues we can expect in 2013. The webinar will continue in 2013.For those
interested in joining us on December 4 for the presentation, registration details are on the attached
invitation.

You can register here for the December 4 webinar – “Privacy Breaches & Insurance: 2012 The Year in Review &
2013 What Lies Ahead.” 
We look forward to seeing you in cyber space on the 4th!

https://walkerwilcox.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/11/Cyber-Webinar-Invite-Year-in-Review-00510107.pdf
https://wwmlawyers.webex.com/wwmlawyers/onstage/g.php?t=a&d=669005276

